
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

Mandorah Jetty – Breakwater Construction Work 

Notification 

Port users are advised that SMC Marine are set to commence construction of the rock breakwaters 
at the new Mandorah Marine Facility on 30th May 2024.  
 Locations of yellow marker posts/lights identified by solid yellow circles. 
 
Vessels not engaged in construction activity are requested to remain on the seawards side of the 
marker posts  

 

Date of activity:   Friday 31 May 2024 until Friday 27 December 2024 

Time of activity: Work will continue 7 days per week up to 24 hours per day 

Location of activity: Immediately North of the existing Mandorah Jetty and South of West Point 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

Construction will be undertaken by land-based fleet including excavators, 
bulldozers, and trucks 

Description of Activity: Progressive placement of rock armour breakwater mounds, commencing 
from the existing cliffs [high tide watermark] and extending seaward until 
completion. 

Conducted by:  SMC Marine Pty Ltd 

Communication :  Radio UHF Channel 25 

                              Mobile  Daniel Abbot-Wightman (Project Manager) 0488 400 273   
Email: daniel@smcmarine.com.au 

Additional information  

Cancel this notice  on:   Friday 27 December 2024 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  
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